From:

To: City Council
Subject: Porchfest
Date: Saturday, July 12, 2025 3:19:20 PM

Dear council members.
We hardly support Porch fest. Last year was great, it had such a neighborhood feel

with those particular streets blocked off. We hope you will support it this year too.
Sincerely,

Steve and Lydia
Mertens





